
Brox Industries, Inc. / 1471 Methuen Street / Dracut, MA 01826
www.broxindustries.com

March 16, 2022

Re: 2022 Aggregate Price Increase

To our valued customers:

Brox Industries would like to thank you for your valued business and continued support over the years. By all indications, 2022 
is looking to be one of the strongest construction seasons in many years and Brox Industries is committed to providing you with 
the highest quality products and unrivaled service.

As we move into the 2022 construction season, we continue to witness substantial and unprecedented supply chain and 
logistics challenges with significant cost increases from our crushing sub-contractors, suppliers of steel, utilities, transportation, 
labor, and fuel. Unfortunately, we can no longer continue to absorb these cost increases and find it necessary to increase 
prices.

Effective March 28th, 2022 all Brox aggregate products will increase by $1.00 per ton at all of our locations in Massachusetts 
and New Hampshire.

Thank you for your continued business and your understanding regarding changes. If you have any questions, please contact 
your sales representative.

We at Brox Industries are honored to be your supplier of choice and are committed to providing quality products and first-class 
service. We hope you will continue to choose Brox Industries as your primary material supplier in 2022 and for years to come.

Sincerely, 
Brox Industries, Inc.

Brad Deans 
Aggregate Sales Manager
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